
 

October 28, 2022 
 
Families, friends, residents and staff; 
 
Yesterday a staff member tested positive for COVID, all residents 
were tested today and were all negative for COVID!  
 
As a reminder, on Monday, October 31 the DHHS mobile vaccination unit will be hosting a booster clinic 
for interested residents and staff; the booster will be the Pfizer Bivalent vaccine. Individuals who 
recently had COVID must wait two weeks before receiving their booster. We will work with the local 
clinic to provide interested staff and residents the booster after their two weeks.  
 
On Monday afternoon we will be hosting our Halloween Party in the dining room for residents and staff, 
wear your costumes and come enjoy the fun. 
 
Please call or email with questions or concerns.  
 
Have a nice day,  
 
Jeffrey Lacroix NHA, MLA, FACHCA 
Administrator 

St Vincent de Paul Rehab and Nursing 

29 Providence Ave 

Berlin, NH 03570 

(P) 603-752-1820 

(F) 603-752-5766 


